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AKOSH Program Directive 04-02 
 
Date:  November 5, 2003 
 
To:  Distribution List 
 
From:  Grey R. Mitchell, Director 
 
Subject: SHARP Small Site Renewal Pilot Project  
 
This Program Directive, PD 04-02, will implement the SHARP Small Site Renewal Pilot 
Project.  This directive provides for a pilot project working with small site (fewer than 100 
employees) SHARPS participants.  It is designed to assist participants with renewal in 
SHARP. 
 
This new pilot project will modify eligibility criteria to allow LWDII and TRCR to be 
calculated on the best two of the three most recent complete calendar years prior to 
renewal for certain small sites. 

 
1. Consultation Policies and Procedures Manual — TED 3.6  

 
This program directive becomes effective immediately.  Please ensure that all members of 
your staff receive the SHARP Small Site Renewal Pilot Project and this program directive, 
and understand how to implement it. 
 
Attachment:   SHARP Small Site Renewal Pilot Project 
 
Distribution List w/o attachment 
Richard S. Terrill, Regional Administrator, USDOL, Region X, OSHA 
Ron Tsunehara, Deputy Regional Administrator, USDOL, Region X OSHA 
Randy White, Alaska Area Administrator, USDOL, Region X, OSHA – Anchorage 
 
Distribution List with attachment 
John Stallone Acting Chief, LS&S, AKOSH 
Cliff Hustead, Assistant Chief, LS&S, AKOSH, Consultation & Training 
Jennifer George, Admin Manager III, LS&S 
Lillian Prevette, Administrative Assistant, LS&S 
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